

MINUTES OF FHVRA MEETING 4th June 2019

Attendees:

Martin Dower (MD), Jennie Rolls (JR), Scott Roberts (SR), Vicky Lowcock (VL)

Apologies: Justyna, Sean Kelly, John Taylor.

1. Paul Walsh (village resident) came to discuss concerns:
 - Beer bottles, glass etc. around Bat House and park.
 - To be referred to PSCO. Demolition approx. £3k according to PW.
 - To be contacted for the next walk-around via email.
 - Concerns about speeding within the village – request evening speed check by PSCO.
 - Tony King – SR to contact to check on times of visit. To contact neighbour.
 - Top of Boy Lane: old pumping station being used anti-social behaviour and illegal activities. SR to contact James Baker (councillor) to discuss. Also mention speed bumps etc. at Maltings.
2. Pothead:
 - MD to write post on FHVRA Facebook page re: activities.
 - Street license has been applied for.
3. Ghost site: 7 new houses to be built.
4. Meadfleet bills – MD to check.
5. Christmas tree: Meadfleet love idea. Emlyn to be informed about placement and lights contribution. Need permission from land owners. Canvas opinions from people on and around the green – positive questions. MD to write 2 paragraphs about Christmas tree.
6. JT to deal with race night.
7. VL, JR and SR to attend Warley ward forums to try to get grants.
8. Park bench – no bench due to cost. Agreed.
9. MD to contact Gill re: membership of FHVRA.